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PARLIAMENTARY BUREAU  
 
TIMETABLING OF A BILL AT STAGE 1  
 
Patient Safety Commissioner for Scotland Bill 
 
1. The Parliamentary Bureau previously agreed on 25 October 2022 to refer the 
Patient Safety Commissioner for Scotland Bill to the Health, Social Care and Sport 
Committee for consideration at Stage 1. 
 
2. The Health, Social Care and Sport Committee is currently undertaking scrutiny of 
the Bill.  
 
3. The Parliamentary Bureau is now invited to recommend to the Parliament that 
consideration of the Bill at Stage 1 be completed by Friday 12 May 2023. 
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